
 
 
Title VI Civil Rights Notice to Public 
 

The Fort Wayne Public Transportation Corporation/Citilink is committed to 
ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in or denied the 
benefits of its services on the basis of race, color or national origin, as provided 
by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended.  It is Citilink’s objective 
to: 
 
• Ensure that the level and quality of transportation service is provided 

without regard to race, color, or national origin; 
• Promote the full and fair participation of all affected populations in 

transportation decision making; 
• Prevent the denial, reduction, or delay in benefits related to programs 

and activities that benefit minority populations or low-income 
populations; 

• Ensure meaningful access to programs and activities by persons with 
limited English proficiency. 
 

Citilink is committed to a policy of non-discrimination in the conduct of its 
business; including, adherence to Title VI responsibilities and the delivery of 
equitable and accessible transportation services.  Any person who believes 
that he or she has been subjected to discrimination under Title VI on the basis 
of race, color or national origin may file a Title VI complaint with Citilink.   
 
Any such complaint must be in writing and submitted to the Citilink Title VI 
Coordinator within one hundred eighty (180) days following the date of the 
alleged discrimination.  A Title VI Civil Rights Complaint Form is available by 
calling (260)432-4546 or from our website fwcitilink.com.  Complaints should 
be addressed to:  Citilink Title VI Coordinator, 801 Leesburg Road, Fort Wayne, 
Indiana, 46808.   

  


